
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Mr Tulloch, 
 
I trust you are well, 
 
I would like to strongly object to the proposed development at 6 Streatley Place. 
I have lived at 5, back Lane for over 30 years. 
 
We have such a limited amount of green open space and this proposed 3 story 
development would once again take the precious green space away. 
 
The three story development would tower over all of our properties invluding mine at 
5, Back Lane. 
 
This development would also be at odds with the victorian archetecture in the area. 
 
This development would also mean the loss of 8 mature trees on the site which I 
have enjoyed for all these years. 
 
The devlopment would also create huge  disruption with holiday lets, and of course 
the disturbance to all of us during construction. 
 
I do hope that you will consider all these points and turn down the application. 
 
Thank you for your attention 
 
Best regards 
 
David Loewi 
 


